                                                                         Firth City Council Meeting
April 10, 2024


Attending Mayor Brandon Jolley.

Council Stewart Portela, Drew Park, Shirley Bame and Amy Johnson.

City Attorney Garrett Sandow.

Visitors Ken Johnson, Chris Likes, Tyler Clark and Jim Mullen with Keller Associates, Ted Hendricks and Todd Hendricks.

Meeting was called to order at 6:45 pm by Mayor Jolley.

Stewart Portela made a motion to accept the minutes. Shirley Bame seconded. None opposed.

Tyrel Clark, with Keller Associates, went over the findings of the water study. He went over possible projects and cost estimates.

Ted Hendricks went over funding options.

The Council decided to have a work meeting to try and review the findings of the water study.

Chris Likes talked to the Council about the Fire Districts property on main street. They are not going to build there they are building South of the City.  He talked about trading the property to the City for water service at the station.

 Bills for March 2024 

Drew Park made a motion to pay the bills.  Stewart Portela seconded. None opposed.

Stewart Portela made a motion to hold a Budget hearing on August 14, 2024 at 6:45 pm. Amy Johnson Seconded. None opposed.

Ordinance 217

Drew Park made a motion to waive the three readings and approve Ordinance 217. Stewart Portela seconded. Roll call vote  Stewart yes, Drew yes, Amy yes, Shirley yes

Animal Ordinance was discussed.

Mayor Jolley reported the applied for and received a Grant for 20,000.00 Health related issues.

Camping fee was discussed.

Mayor Jolley adjourned the meeting at 8:10 pm.


                                                                                              __________________________________
_____________________________________            Brandon Jolley, Mayor
Robert Dial, Clerk

